[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello Senators,

I hope this note finds you well. Today, I wanted to present a bill to help ease communication, transparency, and efficiency between the IVCSD and the 68th Senate and all future Senates. It is imperative that both sides hold the other accountable and are able to communicate with each other on a regular basis. The best way to do so is to provide a spot for a Director of the CSD to come in and speak in the form on an External Report every week. 

With this, we hope for increased participation in joint projects between ourselves and the Community Services District and moreover, we hope that it inspires myself and other Senators to have a greater stake and awareness in our government that we created. 

The CSD has an enormous potential to be an invaluable resource to its constituents. Look at its track record: it already boasts of such promise despite the little help that has, the Directors do an amazing job of keeping it alive and thriving for all of us.

We have the ability to help it prosper further, both for itself and moreover for the sake its constituents, which is all of us. It starts with small steps like this.

Thank you for your time, hope everyone is well; I hope you all have a great meeting.

Many thanks,
Dhishal
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